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Sixteenth Meeting of the Board 
4 – 6 April 2017 

GCF Headquarters, Songdo, Incheon, Republic of Korea 
 
 
 
The sixteenth meeting of the Board of the Green Climate Fund will be held from Tuesday,  
4 April 2017, to Thursday, 6 April 2017, in Songdo, Incheon, Republic of Korea. 
 
Constituency meetings, as well as meetings of Board committees, panels and groups are planned on 
Sunday, 2 April 2017, and an informal consultation will take place on Monday, 3 April 2017, which will 
be open to members and alternate member of the Board, advisers and active observers only. 
 
In accordance with the Information Disclosure Policy of the Green Climate Fund, the meeting will be 
webcast live. Details on the webcast will be made available on the GCF website in due course. 
 
The provisional agenda and the logistics note are available on the GCF website. 
 
The registration of members of the Board, alternate members, advisers, accredited observer organizations 
and accredited entities will be open from 17 February to 20 March 2017. The online registration system 
(ORS) will close on Monday, 20 March at 6 p.m. Korea Standard Time.  
 
All participants should submit their registrations through the ORS, with the exception of representatives 
from Party States. Registrations submitted by any other method will not be accepted. 
 
Representatives from Party States wishing to attend the Board meeting are invited to contact 
countries@gcfund.org with the subject line “B.16 Registration” to receive and submit registration forms. 
Kindly note that only registrations submitted by GCF national designated authorities/focal points will be 
deemed valid. 
 
For any other enquiries regarding registration, please contact registration@gcfund.org. 
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